
 

 

 
ASX ANNOUNCEMENT  
September 2, 2022 

 
Update to Entitlement Offer timetable 

 
The Market Herald Limited (ASX:TMH “The Market Herald”) provides the following update to 
the timetable of the Entitlement Offer announced to ASX on 26 August 2022. 
 

The revised indicative timetable for the Entitlement Offer is set out below.  

 

 
This announcement has been approved by the Company Secretary of The Market Herald Ltd. 
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